[image: image1.png]Eamonn Weber::;--

¥ Dugyy
Architect & Planning/ -
Consultant SEP 2
180 Rathgar Road, Rathgar, Dub HOUs/NG y

Tel (01) 4967907 Fax (01) 4968735 240w,
The Senior Executive Officer 29" August 2007
Housing Dept
South Dublin Co Council
County Hall
Town Centre
Tallaght
Dublin 24

Re:  Proposed infill housing development at Taylors Lane, Rathfarnham, Dublin 16.

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of my client John Kelly I wish to object to the above housing development. The
grounds for my objections are as follows:

1. My client, Mr Kelly, is the owner and occupier of No 53 Glendoher Drive. His house
is located on the corner of the Drive and Taylors Lane.

2. If the houses, as proposed, are erected, Mr Kelly’s house will be overlooked. Mr
Kelly’s house has windows in the side elevation at ground and first floor level, facing
the proposed houses. The first floor windows provide light and ventilation to
bedrooms. The occupants of the new houses will be able to stare across directly into
the Kelly bedrooms. The Kelly family will loose their privacy something they have
enjoyed for the past 30 years.

3. The 4 units proposed for the Taylors Lane/Glendoher Drive site constitute
overdevelopment of the site.

Off-street car parking is not in accordance with South Dublin’s Development
Plan.

Furthermore, the proposal does not provide the required 15 sq metres of private open
per bed space laid down in the Development Plan.

4. The type of house proposed by the Council is not in keeping with the surrounding
dwellings which are mainly large 4 bedroom houses. The houses proposed for the
Kingston Court site are not in any way sympatric with the adjoining Newbrook House.

S. The design of the houses are not in keeping with the surrounding houses are not
suitable for this infill site.

6. If a private developer owned the Glendoher Drive/Taylors Lane site and applied for
permission for these 4 houses it would be refused. Only two houses ,of a similar
design to that already there and with the same orientation, would be granted by the
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the proper planning and development of the area.

Similarly, the planning dept would, in my view, half the number of houses proposed
for the Kingston site.

7. The local residents request for the lands to be used as a public garden are valid
particularly in light of the Councils own “Village” design for the area.

I'would be obliged if you could take the above points into consideration when making your
decision.





